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Quanah High School  

June Board Information 

 

June 19:  English I EOC  

June 20:  Grades 5 and 8 Math retest, Algebra I EOC  

June 21:  English II EOC, grades 5 and 8 reading retest 

June 22:  U.S. History EOC  

We did not have to retest Biology students due to all passing.  

We had 21 students to successfully complete dual credit for the spring of 2017.  

We have 31 students for fall dual credit of 2017.   

Official transcripts have been sent to Brigham Young University, Weatherford College, South 

Plains College, West Texas A & M, Hardin-Simmons University, Vernon College, Abilene 

Christian University, Tarleton State University, Amarillo College, and Sam Houston University.  

 

Lillie Cary 

Student Success Advocate/District Testing Coordinator 


